
                    
HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION 

MEETING 
  

 
 
  
TO:  Historic Preservation Commission 

FROM:   Lorrie Pearson, AICP, Deputy Community Development Director, 
Planning Manager 

DATE: Wednesday, September 25, 2019 

SUBJECT: Meeting Cancellation Notice 
 

 

CANCELLED 
 
 
The October 2, 2019 meeting of the Urbana Historic Preservation Commission is cancelled.  The next 
regular meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, November 6, 2019. 
 
 


